
Petition against closure of the public toilets in 

Marple Memorial Park 

The undersigned would like to express their objections to the possible 
closure of the public toilets in Marple Memorial Park and urge SMBC and local councillors 
to ensure that the toilets remain open to serve the park’s users.  

Name Address Signature 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

Please return signed sheets to 72 Woodville Drive, Marple, SK6 7QX 
or scan and send to info@marplememorialpark.org.uk 


